
 

This term we’re learning about… 

Maths - Place value, Multiplication and division, 

length and height, mass and capacity. 

English  - Bedtime for monsters  and Poetry  
 

Science - Take care ( staying healthy) and  

Apprentice Gardener  
 

History -  Artic Explorers  

Geography— Where our food comes from.  

 

RE - Stories and prayers about Jesus  and Easter  

story  
 

DT - Puppets  and Seaside snacks  
 

PSHE - Dreams and Goals/ Healthy me  
 

Important Days of the Week… 

Monday 

Rainbows  P.E is on a Monday morning  

Over the next two half terms we will be focus-

ing on game skills and Dance.  
 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure that all school reading books are returned weekly, in order for children to be  

          issued a new one.  

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via class dojo. 

Miss Hough, Miss Cardwell and Mrs Ilyas . 

Welcome Back! 

Welcome back, we hope you had a brilliant Christmas break and fantastic New Year.   

We hope you all enjoyed some quality time with family and friends and the children are now ready to 
tackle a new and exciting term  

Exciting News—Forrest Schools  

On a Friday afternoon starting from Friday 

13th January, Children will be  

participating in Forrest Schools, this a an 

outdoor learning scheme. Children will learn  

lots of key skills . Please remember to send 

children in with their warm waterproof clothes 

and wellies  

What’s new! 

 This half term we have added some new subjects to our curriculum: MFL (French), SPaG 

(Spelling, punctuation and Grammar) and Computing. We are excited that children are able to 

progress onto and explore other areas of the curriculum in more depth.  


